From: FISMA

Sent: lundi 4 juillet 2022 16:26

To:

Subject: RE: Possible meeting with Director General Berrigan

Dear

Thank you for your email. Mr Berrigan would be pleased to meet you. Would you be available on the 20th July at 15.00 hrs at DG FISMA in Rue de Spa 2, Brussels 1000?

Kind regards,



European Commission

DG FISMA - Directorate-General for Financial Stability, Financial Services and Capital Markets Union





The views expressed in this e-mail are my own and may not, under any circumstances, be interpreted as stating an official position of the European Commission.

From:

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 12:02 FM

To: FISMA DIRECTOR GENERAL

Cc:

Subject: Possible meeting with Director General Berrigan

Dear

Thope you are keeping well.

As I believe Mr Berrigan is aware, MFA launched our Brussells Office last month. This our first office opening outside the U.S. and we are hugely excited to show our commitment to the EU. We were sorry to miss him at the launch event but entirely understand how demanding his schedule is. We were excited that Isabel Benjumea MEP could join us to discuss her vision of CMU and priorities for AIFMD.

Now that we are established here, I wanted to explore whether Seán might 30 minutes before the summer break, or even in late August to meet with me. I'd love to brief him on some of our plans and exchange views on the regulatory priorities for the remainder of this Commission mandate.

Now that we have boots on the ground here in Brussels, I hope that the MFA can be more of a sustained resource to the European Commission in sharing views and expertise of the alternative asset management sector. This said, I promise to be very respectful of the Director General's time, and that of his full staff at FISMA.

Ever grateful,

Managed Funds Association



The Vaice of the Global Alternative Investment Industry